
Pemberton Township Schools

Alternative Transportation Guidelines 

1.)   All requests for alternative transportation must be approved by the transportation supervisor. 
No request will be honored over the telephone.

2.)   Bus capacities are a determining factor for approval.

3.)   Alternative transportation will be made only to existing bus stops.  No new stops will be 
created for alternate transportation.

4.)   Outside of extraordinary circumstances, approved alternative transportation requests 
are permanent throughout the school year.

5.)   Alternative transportation requests cannot vary from week to week.  It must be five days a 
week.

6.)   If a student resides in a walking zone, we will not be able to honor an alternative 
transportation request as the student does not qualify for transportation.

Please understand, alternative transportation by Pemberton Township Schools is a courtesy and a 
privilege.  Violations to alternative transportation agreements will result in loss of the privilege 
and future requests.




